Shirley Juniors

Weekly Communication

To contact any member of staff, please email office@shirleyschools.co.uk marked for the
attention of the member of staff and your email will be forwarded.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please find attached to the school website the following;
. Curriculum Parent Letter

. Student Guide to use Google Classroom

. Student Guide using Xbox or PS4

Monday 1st February 2021 - Extra INSET DAY



mailto:office@shirleyschools.co.uk

By
4

‘;D‘
) ‘_‘*w’v

.
)

Please remember to be considerate of others when lining up in the
queue

Please remember to wear a mask where possible unless you have a
medical condition which exempts you.

Event

My child is
self-isolating

A bubbile closes
for two weeks
duetoa
positive test
result

My child has
no way to
access Google
Classroom

Google Classroom

Isolation Home Learning at Shirley Junior School

Child tests
positive

Provision

The teacher will email a letter with two weeks' worth of home
leaming, by the end of the working day you contact us.

We would like children to bring in the work they did at home,
when they return to school.

A letter will be sent home directing children to pre-recorded
lessons viewable on YouTube for the whole two weeks.

A letter will be sent home directing children to YouTube for pre-
recorded lessons for the first two days, followed by Google
Classroom learning for the remaining time. This will include one
“live’ and recorded lesson per day.

Lessons will be uploaded to Google Classroom at the end of the
day, ready for the next morning.

Please contact the school — we can loan a limited number of
Chromebooks out to families who have po way to access the online
learning.

We understand that isolating families, or some families who are in
lockdown, will need to use their computers/tablets/phones for all
siblings plus parents to work from — in this situation we urge you to
simply do the best you can and know that that is enough.

Google Classroom can be accessed on a computer or laptop, or as an app on
Android or Apple tablet devices (not currently on Windows tablets). It can also
be accessed via the browser on an Xbox or PlayStation. While accessible via
the app on a mobile phone, it would not be easy to use many of the features
on such a small screen size.




FREE MOBILE DATA
Increasing data allowances on mobile devices to support disadvantaged children
https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/about-increasing-mobile-data



https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/about-increasing-mobile-data

Zoom Quiz

The PTFA will be holding another zoom quiz on Friday 5th February so save the date.

More details to follow.

Your School Lottery

The lottery is 1 year old, thanks to all those who have brought tickets and well done to the
winners.

We have just raised over £1000 the passed year, and the more tickets we sell the more money

we raise.

Join up here: https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/shirley-junior-school

Shopping online?

You can raise money for the school by either using https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ or https://
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sjsptfa/?utm campaign=raise-more&utm content=cpl

It doesn't cost you anything and every penny adds up, join up to day and search for Shirley
Junior School
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